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If you have anything that you wanted included in the newsletter, please email it to jmck@icx.net.

        










































































































On October 8th the Athens Kiwanis program chair was Joe Riley.  Joe had as his guest Trisha Underwood and Holly Owens from the North City Parent Teacher Organization.  The main discussion was the North City School library and media center and how it was beneficial to students.





.  After the presentation, President Forgety passed the "lunch plate" for donations to assist with needed improvements in the library.  Thanks to generous Kiwanians, a total of $238 was donated to this cause. 





Date			Program		Speaker				Topic/Title


October 15th 		Murray Willis		Robert Green				Athens City Schools


October 22nd		Wayne Scarbrough	Joe Guy				McMinn County Sheriff


October 29th		 Jerry Smith		Stan Harrison 				Interim President TWC


November 5th		 Paul Smith		Jimmy Duncan  		U.S. Congress, Representative District 2





October 1	Chris Adams


October 6	George Newton


October 14	Ross Dodson


October 14	Lou Pascarella


October 19	Jack Hammontree


October 20	John Proffitt


October 24	David McKee


October 29	Pam Perdue





certificates and gets a small item for the students.  The items and certificates are then taken back to the school.  Our first group of Terrific Kids was Nathan Haun, Autumn Millard, Ashley Miller, and Annabelle Lawrence. 








The Athens Kiwanis recently started a Terrific Kids Program.  The program is designed so that each month a different set of students is chosen.  The names are then sent to our Kiwanis club. The Community Service Committee then creates








Since October is Fire Safety Month, our club has been working on fire safety sheets to give out.  Today we have delivered fire safety sheets to the following





E.K. Baker Kindergarten		40


E.K. Baker First Grades		40 


Westside Special Needs		25








Signal Center				20


Trinity Tots				75


Bright Beginnings Daycare		30


				





We are off to a good start; but if you know of a school or daycare that would like to participate, please let us know.





Legion of Honor 2010.


John Avery		25 years


Carter Runyan		25 years


Paul Wilson		25 years


Jim Nelson		25 years


Rick Lay		30 years


Dwain Ealy		45 years


Harry Johnson		65 years











At the October board meeting, there were 11 board members and 3 guests in attendance.    The board brainstormed about projects, donations, fundraisers.  Eric Newberry advised that he had been working on getting program information lined up.








Dwain Ealy also brought it to the board’s attention about the Imagination Library.  After discussion the board agreed to continue to sponsor this project since it was brought before the membership, and the membership voted it a worthwhile project a few years ago





October 29th 	           TWC Halloween Festival


October 31st		Halloween


November 20th 	� HYPERLINK "http://www.athensdba.com/downtown_christmas.html" ��Christmas on the Square�


November 25th 	Thanksgiving


December 3rd    	Tri County Center Share Your Christmas Party





"You can get anywhere if you simply go one step at a time."             Anonymous

















10-15-2010


Chicken Parmesan


Tuna casserole


Sweet & sour stir fried veggies with tofu


Mashed potatoes


Squash


Green beans





Menu subject to change
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CLUB PROJECT





                            OFFICERS   					WHATS FOR LUNCH?











Dolly Parton began the Imagination Library in Sevier County, Tennessee, in 1996 providing an age appropriate book for every child from birth to five years old.  Now, every county in Tennessee has access to this wonderful program and a wealth of friends like you finance half of the cost of these books while the Governor’s Books from Birth program finances the other half.  The Dollywood Foundation manages the system to deliver the books once a month to each child.  McMinn Countians help by telling all new mothers about the program so they can enroll more children. A gift of $30.00 will sponsor one child for one year and $150 will pay for one child to receive one book a month for 5 years. We currently have 85% participation, which in turn, affords McMinn County 3rd place as one of the highest counties in the state in Imagination Library enrollment. For More Info please visit the � HYPERLINK "http://www.mcminncef.org/aboutme.html" ��Imagination Library� 
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